
 
 
 

BLOOMFIELD ORCHARDS SUBDIVISION  
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 
The Footing Drain Disconnection Project is continuing throughout the year in the 
Bloomfield Orchards Subdivision.  Approximately 265 homes (or 50% of all homes) will 
have sump pumps installed and the footing drains disconnected by the end of March 
2002.  However, every home in the subdivision must be disconnected to eliminate 
basement flooding in the subdivision.  The City of Auburn Hills is continuing to fund all 
work at this time relative to footing drain disconnects and is requesting additional 
volunteers for the program.  An Information Sheet is attached if you desire to take 
advantage of this City funded program.  Please fill out the Information Sheet and submit 
it to the City of Auburn Hills DPW at 1500 Brown Road, or contact Ron Moniz at (248) 
393-7386 to schedule an appointment.  Additional information may also be viewed on the 
City of Auburn Hills’ website at www.auburn-hills.org/dpw/. 
 

Upcoming Construction Activities 
 
Temporary road closures may occur throughout the Bloomfield Orchards Subdivision this 
summer and fall as construction continues toward the overall goal of improving the storm 
sewer, sanitary sewer and water main in the subdivision. 
 
Sanitary sewer and water main construction projects on Sheffield Road will be completed 
in 2002 with road closures between Hamlet and Hempstead.  Every effort will be made to 
maintain access to homes in the affected areas at all times, but your patience is greatly 
appreciated as these improvements occur.  The projects will continue in April or May and 
will be completed by July of 2002.  Based on the nature of these projects, temporary 
detours will be required to maintain access to homes in the subdivision.  The City of 
Auburn Hills requests that residents make every attempt to follow the detours as posted 
and to proceed through all construction areas with caution. 
 
In addition, the water main on Hamlet from Liverpool to Hempstead and along Liverpool 
will be replaced during the summer months.  Traffic will be maintained through these 
areas except during occasional brief periods. 
 
We again ask for your patience and cooperation during construction.  Any comments, 
questions or concerns may be directed to the Department of Public Works at (248) 391-
3777. 
 
City of Auburn Hills 
Department of Public Works 
 
 
_______________________ 
Michael Culpepper 
Director of Public Works 

http://www.auburn-hills.org/dpw/
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